
 

 

 

 

 
 

The students of the Gallery Practices class would like to invite 

everyone to the opening of their exhibition, Remember [when]? 

A revisionary narrative of the Artlab,  

Thursday, March 3 > 5:00 - 7:00 pm > Artlab Gallery 

Opening remarks at 6:00 p.m. 

All welcome. Exhibition runs until March 17th. 

Saturday, March 5 – The Portfolio Committee will interview 
applicants for the September 2011 Direct Entry BFA Degree Program. 
 
Intent to Register 
Reminder to your students:  All Undergraduate Students returning in September 2011 must complete the 
Intent to Register process before March 31st. This is necessary so they’ll be permitted access to course 
selection during summer registration through the Student Center. 

Kirsty Robertson will hold academic counseling hours on Tuesdays from 12:30-2:00 in VAC 221 and on 
Wednesdays from 2:30-4:15 in VAC 200A. 

Arts and Humanities Intent to Register Fair:  Tuesday, March 8th, 1:00-5:00 in UC 224, 224A 

 

Art in the Public Sphere presents Laura Mulvey who will give a talk titled “The Paradoxes of Cinematic 

Rear-Projection: An Outmoded Technology and it's Place in the Work of Mark Lewis”  

Tuesday March 15, 8:00 pm in North Campus Building Room 114 

 

Pre-University Scholarship Program with Anna Madelska and Thames Valley District secondary  
school students runs Saturdays starting Feb. 12 until April 30 (exceptions: March 12 & 19). 
An exhibition of students’ work opens in the Artlab Gallery on May 5th and runs until May 14.  

 

Natalie Loveless (PT instructor VAH 2287G - Sexuality in Modern 

Visual Culture) gave a talk titled “Figuring the Child: Maternal Ethics 

at the Crossroads of the Queer and Posthuman” at the University of 

Toronto, Thursday, February 24, 2011 in their CULTURE SPEAK 

Speakers Series - Session 4 - Instances of the Child. 
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Fugitive Light:  

Clark McDougall’s Destination Places 

March 3 to May 14, 2011  

at the McIntosh Gallery 

Opening reception:  

Thursday, March 3 at 8:00 pm 

Sat. March 5 – BFA Portfolio 
Interview Day 

Tues. March 8 – Intent to Register 
Fair, 1-5 pm, UC 224, 224A 

Sat. March 12 – March Break 
Open House 

Tues. March 15 – Laura Mulvey, 
Film Theorist and Filmmaker 

Wed., March 23, 3-5:30 –  
Research Day in The Great Hall. 
 

Upcoming Events 

Your Revenue Canada  
T4 slips are in your mailbox. 

Please ensure your address and 
banking information are up-to-date 

on the HR website. 
Login to… 

my Human Resources at: 

www.uwo.ca/humanresources/ 

  


